
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 9/25/2020 10:00:50 PM

First name: David

Last name: Clendenen

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I am opposed to any new development in South Fork, beyond a restroom facility.  I believe the best

plan for South Fork would be to close the road to vehicles at the junction of South Fork with the main stem of

Cave Creek. The highest value of South Fork is wildlife habitat, public use should be limited to quiet passive

recreation, including hiking, photography, bird watching and wildlife viewing.

 

I have been coming to Cave Creek annually since 1986.  Until recently I owned a small parcel of land near Portal,

and I value this area tremendously.

 

Thank you for considering my viewpoint.

 

Sincerely,

David Clendenen


